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The Illinois Pollution Control Board

	

STATE OF
of Boardcontrol Board

will have hearings in Peoria,
January 8`h,9 :00 a.m. and continuing through January 1 1h

at the Itoo Hall, 4909 West Farmington Road, Peoria .

Peoria Disposal Co. is appealing to overturn the Peoria County Board vote
not to permit the expansion of the PDC Hazardous Toxic Waste Landf 11 .

Show your support for the Peoria County Board's decision for the protection
of our environment. At stake is pollution of our water, air, and earth . Our

health is more precious than gold!!!

COME (IF ONLY BRIEFLY) WHEN YOU CAN THROUGHOUT THE
HEARING DAYS & BRING OTHERS. YOUR PRESENCE SPEAKS!

WRITE TO THE ADDRESS BELOW, OR DETACH & MAIL WITH ANY ADDED
COMMENT(S). THIS IS VITAL TO UPHOLD THE COUNTY BOARD DECISION,

THANK YOU.

This flyer sponsored by the estate of Norman & Mildred McClure

Cut on line below to mail :

	

Share & help by making & passing out copies, thanks
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Case 2006-184

I support the Peoria County Board's decision to deny PDC's request for a
permit to expand its' hazardous waste landfill .

This toxic waste landfill sits over the aquifer which is Peoria area's moll
water source and is upwind of the entire city .

Safe places and superior means of dealing with waste must be found.
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MAIL TO : Illinois Pollution Control Board
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100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601
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